
Messages: 

- Our final Swimming session is next week, Monday 19th May. 
- Do let us know if you need any visuals to support you in the up-coming half term holiday or with the swimming 

session you can take your child to on Monday 2nd June.
- And a big thank you for all your support as we have taken the children swimming – it’s been a lot of fun! 
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Wishing you all a great weekend!

Friday 16th May  

2025

Towns has been our Where focus this week and we have had lots of fun
building our own, whilst also looking at photos and videos from towns near us!
There have also been some great Bucket Time sessions this week, with the
children enjoying seeing a house made that then lit up with a torch as well as
painting a town skyline, as well as investigating in Learning Time road maps
and different buildings.

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for fantastic role-play and creating stories with 

characters! 
Asher for great Work with Teacher sessions!  

Safe Award: 
Logan for being safe when on bikes and putting on his helmet.    

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Sorting with different criteria.
❖ Matching the number and numeral.
❖ Our Cued Articulation signs and sounds.
❖ What sounds are in the environment around us

and can we identify them?
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